
Hi Year 3,  
 
How are you all doing this week? I hope you have all had a 
good week and are all safe, smiling and happy J. I am 
missing you all lots but it has been so lovely to hear from you 
this week and see all of the amazing things you have been 
getting up to at home. Our class is full of SO 
many amazing mathematicians, writers, artists, 
readers, inventors and the list goes on. I know 
that learning at home can be tricky but you 
are doing so well and should be incredibly proud of 
yourselves J I know I am very proud of all of you. 
 
It has been wonderful to see all of your fantastic home 
learning about VE Day. I have been so 
impressed with all of the bunting, ration posters, 
brilliant writing and the baking pictures have 
definitely made me very hungry! Take a look at 
Millie’s fantastic cheese scones.  
I hope you were all able to have a lovely day 
with your families and that you enjoyed learning 
about the special day in our history. I 
certainly enjoyed looking at all the 
amazing street decorations around 
where I live and it was great to sit in 
my front garden and celebrate with 
neighbours safely from a distance. 
There was even an army truck driving 
around! Unfortunately though, the puzzle I have been doing 
still looks exactly the same as it did last week – incomplete.   
 
This week, our English home learning is all about one of my 
favourite videos called ‘Ride of Passage’. I hope the video 
makes you laugh and brings a smile to your face. In Maths, 
as well as continuing with the White Rose home learning, 
there will be some extra fun activities to 
celebrate National Numeracy Day which is 
happening on the 13th May. Please  
keep an eye out on this weeks’ Maths work. 
As always, try your best with the home 



learning. Remember it is just a guide; whatever you are 
doing at home will be fantastic J just like you! If you do need 
anything extra or a little bit of help with anything, please ask 
your parents to send an email or contact the school office 
and I will do all I can to help J. 
 
Also if you are finding things a little bit worrying or 
strange at the moment, why not try reading this book 
at: 
https://parsleymimblewood.files.wordpress.com/2020/
05/parsleymimblewoodsavestheworld.pdf 
It’s free to download and is a lovely story about a little 
girl who knows all about not being able to go to school. 
 
I hope you have a fantastic week and enjoy this weeks’ 
home learning. Please continue to send in any photos, letters 
or updates to info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk . It really does make 
my day to hear from you and see all the fantastic things you 
have been doing. Remember, you are all superstars J 
 
Take care, stay safe and keep smiling, 
 
Love 
 
Miss Robertson xxxx 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 


